

5

It's my favourite sport!

Reading Part 3

Read the text carefully, then underline the parts that give you the answers.

Exam advice

- 1 For each question, choose the correct answer.

Running and blogging!

by Holly Parsons



Everyone in my family enjoys running – including me! But it's sometimes hard for me to find someone to run with. My brother and I sometimes run together, but he's much faster than me. And my dad's too busy to come at the moment. So my best running partner these days is my cousin Mandy. We go almost every day – it's great! We don't go running when it's raining, but I still want to keep fit on those days, so I go to the gym, or I play badminton with Mum. And sometimes I swim in the local pool. That's what I like the most!

I also write a blog about running. I began writing it because I liked writing posts about where I go running, how I feel when I run, and the kinds of kit I like wearing. Now lots of people follow my blog, and they give me great advice! Some even say they started running after reading my blog, so that's great!

Of course, not all my friends are interested in running, so I don't ask them to come with me. But they can see it's really important to me, and they always want to know about my latest runs, so that's nice.

I'd like to improve my running so I can enter more races. I've done some local races, but I've never won anything – but that doesn't matter. I'd really like to try a 25 km race soon. Everyone says it's hard – but we'll see!

- 1 Who does Holly usually go running with?
 - A her cousin
 - B her father
 - C her brother
- 2 What is Holly's favourite way to keep fit when the weather's bad?
 - A going to the gym
 - B swimming
 - C playing badminton
- 3 Why did Holly start writing a blog about running?
 - A to share her experiences of running
 - B to give advice to other runners
 - C to help other teenagers to start running
- 4 Holly says that her friends
 - A sometimes join her when she goes running.
 - B like asking her about her running.
 - C don't really understand why she runs.
- 5 What does Holly want to do next?
 - A win a competition
 - B enter her first competition
 - C run in a difficult competition

Grammar

Comparatives and superlatives

- 1a Fill in the table with the correct comparative and superlative forms.

	adjective	comparative	superlative
1	big	bigger	the biggest
2	heavy		
3	hard		
4	exciting		
5	cheap		
6	expensive		
7	good		
8	bad		

1b Now complete the sentences with the correct form of the adjectives from Exercise 1a.

- 1 A tennis ball is heavier than a table tennis ball – that's very light.
- 2 This sports centre is I've ever been to – it costs a lot to get in.
- 3 Jon is at basketball than me. He's in the school team and I'm not!
- 4 I think football is to play than other sports because there are lots of rules.
- 5 I bought racket in the shop because I didn't have much money.
- 6 Snowboarding is much than skating – that's boring!

Prepositions of time *at, in, on*

2 Write *at, in* or *on* where necessary. Some words don't need a preposition.

- 1 tomorrow
- 2 on Saturday
- 3 summer
- 4 night
- 5 10.30 pm
- 6 2010
- 7 yesterday
- 8 Friday afternoon
- 9 the weekend
- 10 next week

3 Exam candidates often make mistakes with prepositions of time. Correct the mistakes in each of these sentences.

- 1 We will go on the 5th October ~~at the evening~~.
in the evening
- 2 I'm free in Monday afternoon.
.....
- 3 I'm arriving 6.30 pm.
.....
- 4 We can meet in 5 o'clock.
.....
- 5 I had a nice time in my birthday.
.....
- 6 At the first day, you should take a notebook.
.....

Listening Part 4

Look carefully at each question and the options A, B and C before the recording starts.

Exam advice

1 For each question, choose the correct answer.

- 1 You will hear a boy talking to his friend about sports day at school.
Why does he feel sad about it?
A He didn't win his race.
B He lost his new sports shirt.
C He couldn't do his favourite activity.
- 2 You will hear a girl talking to her friend about her new tennis racket.
What does she say about it?
A It belonged to a family member.
B It was exactly what she wanted.
C It was quite expensive.
- 3 You will hear a boy telling a friend about his winter sports holiday.
Which activity did he like best?
A skiing
B snowboarding
C walking in the mountains
- 4 You will hear a girl phoning her mum.
Where is the girl now?
A at the gym
B at the pool
C at the park
- 5 You will hear a boy phoning a friend about the hockey match they're playing in.
Why does he think their team may win the match?
A They have some brilliant players.
B They won against the other team before.
C They've done lots of practice.